prime minister can't make it to sexpo!

Written by ASP Staff
Wednesday, 25 November 2009 22:11

Dear Fiona,

Thank you for your correspondence inviting the Prime Minister to attend and address Melbourne
Sexpo over the 26th to 29th of November.

As you will appreciate, the Prime Minister receives numerous requests from a large number of
organisations and individuals to attend events throughout Australia and overseas.

Unfortunately, it is simply not possible for him to accept all of the generous requests that he
receives and on this occasion, we regret that the Prime Minister is unable to accept your kind

invitation.

We wish you every success with your preparations for the exhibition and thank you once again
for extending an invitation to the Prime Minister.

Kind regards,

Felicity Wilkins
Office of the Hon. Kevin Rudd MP
Prime Minister of Australia




